
 
 

TUESDAY, MARCH 04, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
STAFF PARKING LOTS 
Over the course of the school year, a growing number of students drive to school. This is a reminder 
to students who are driving that the back parking lot is a staff-only lot and students should not be 
parking their vehicles there. For students who are being dropped off at school, this is a friendly 
reminder that drop off should be taking place at the front of the school and not in the staff parking lot 
at the back of the school. 
 
BALL HOCKEY 
Are you interested in joining the Burnsview Ball Hockey Team this season? There will be a mandatory 
meeting in Portable 4 (Mrs. Dandiwal’s portable) on Wednesday at lunch. Everyone interested is 
welcome! 
 
FOOD AND DONATION DRIVE 
The Delta Youth Advisory Council is excited to kick off a food drive from March 3rd to March 7th to 
support those in need. This is a wonderful opportunity for us all to come together and make a 
meaningful impact on our community. Whether you donate non-perishable food items or make a cash 
donation, your generosity will make a difference. 
For every donation, you’ll receive tickets based on the items you give. You can also purchase 
additional tickets for just $1 each! These tickets will enter you into a draw for some fantastic prizes, 
and all the proceeds will go to a great cause. 
We’ll be sharing more details about the ticket system in the foyer soon. Let’s unite, Burnsview, and 
show our spirit of kindness and compassion. Together, we can make a real difference in the lives of 
others! 
 
SPRING FLING DANCE 
"The Grad Committee is hosting the annual Spring Fling dance on April 10th. The dance is open to all 
grades 8-12. Tickets will be sold in the foyer at lunch this week - Grades 11&12 can buy tickets today 
and Tuesday, Grades 8-10 on Wednesday and Thursday, and all grades can buy on Friday. Tickets 
cost just $10 and the theme for this year's dance is 'Under the sea'" 
 
CARNIVAL – MARDI GRAS 
Want to have fun during ILT? Grade 9 French immersion students are invited to the library during ILT 
today to learn about Carnaval - also known as Mardi Gras. Presented by the French Council, 
students will learn about Carnaval as it's celebrated in Mexico and Quebec. There will be prizes and 
everyone in attendance will have the chance to experience the mouth-watering flavours of maple 
sugar candy. Sign up for Mr. Hulme's Carnaval ILT and come on down!" 
 
HADESTOWN TICKETS 
This award-winning musical that reimagines the story of Orpheus and Eurydice is one of the top 
selling shows currently on Broadway.  Audiences for our previews have said things like "it was 
amazing"!  "I cried 3 times!" and "10/10 - if 10/10 was better!" 
 
Get your tickets in the foyer at lunch.   
 
CAREERS 

1. BCIT Open House – Cabinetmaking Foundation & Apprenticeship today, 5-7PM 
2. BCIT Engineering Open House on Mar 5th at 2-6PM 
3. KPU Fine Arts Social and Fair Event on Mar 13th at 12-2PM 
4. There is a keychain as a gift waiting for grade 12 students to pick up, come and see a career 

and post-secondary advisor. 


